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Dock;t No. 50-220

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. T. E. Lempges

Vice President
Nuclear Generation

300 Erie Boulevard West
Syracuse, New York 13202

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-220/82-01

This refers to your letter dated June 3,1982, in response to our letter dated
May 7,1982.

Thank you for infoming us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Through subsequent discussions with Mr. T. Roman and Mr. D. Mattheirs of your staff,
we understand that the field check of the operating procedures will be completed
by December 31, 1982 for valves inside non-high radiation areas and by the end of
the next refueling outage for valves inside high radiation aress. 7he Phase I re-
view, as described in your June 3,1982 letter, will be completed by January 1,
1984. Please infom us by telephone and in writing if our understanding is not
cu rect.

Y ur ccoperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,
i or si t Sisned. :
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- %i rd d rostecki, Director

() W vision of Project and Resident

cc:
T. Perkins, General Superintendent Nuclear Generation
T. Roman, Station Superintendent
J..Aldrich, Supervisor, Operations
W. Drews, Technical Superintendent
Leonard M. Trusten, Esqui're
Carl D. Hobelman, Esquire
PublicDocumentRoom(PDR)

local Public Document Room (LPDR) (NSIC) MNuclear Safety Infomation Center
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York 4
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